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Exam Hall Theatre Room 1 Room 2 Room 3 Room 4

08.45–09.30 Breakfast and
refreshments

Workshop: Collaborating
with LLMs and being a 
prompt boss

Talk: Care and feeding of
the Ipswich Makerspace 
Code Club
Talk: Lessons from 
resourceful Code Clubs in
India

Workshop: Introducing
robotics to kids

Workshop: micro:bits 
on stage

9:30-9:50 Welcome

Demo: Using stop and 
start buttons to control 
actions in Scratch

Discussion: Collaboration 
that counts – Maximising 
your Code Club’s impact

Discussion: Code Clubs in 
secondary schools

Demo: Hedy – Textual 
programming made easy

10:00-11:00

11:10-11:55

Talk: Inclusive learning – 
Supporting Deaf learners 
in clubs

Talk: Insights and reflections 
for club sustainability from 
10 years of running a club

Workshop: Create, speak, 
translate, and animate 
text with Scratch!

Workshop: Pick, mix, and 
make – Try out the latest 
projects

Workshop: From paper 
circuits to micro:bit magic

13:30-14:30

Ignite talks

Lunch

Discussion: What 
online tools do clubs 
use and need?

Discussion: Demonstrating 
Code Club's impact – 
Insights & support

12:00- 12:30

Talk: Understanding 
generative AI

Discussion: Fundraising 
and grants – A community 
success story

Discussion: How to 
empower rural children 
through learning to code

Demo: Improve Scratch 
projects with elegant extras

Demo: Low floors, high 
ceilings, and wide walls – 
Equality, diversity, and 
inclusion in computing

14:40-15:25

Talk: Navigating the Code 
Club journey – From 
beginner to budding coder

Workshop: Hands-on with 
the Raspberry Pi Pico – 
Low-tech, high-impact 
projects from Kenya and 
South Africa

Workshop: Creative 
embroidery and conductive 
yarn

Talk: Birdgarden 2.0 – 
capturing images and 
data from bird feeders

Workshop: Code Club 
projects unplugged

15:30-16:30

12:00- 13:30

Closing talk16:40-17:00

Clubs Conference
2025 Saturday


